MARCH TO FREEDOM
31.8.2022

The students of the Department of History visited the Indian Museum on
31.8.2022 to participate in an exhibition on ‘March to Freedom: Reflections of
Indian Independence’, organized by D.A.G and the Indian Museum in
collaboration with the Ministry of Culture, Government of India.




